
CREAMERY COLD STORAGE.
Hy J. A. HUDiilCK.

LETTER OF TRANSMITTAL.

To the Honourable

The Minister of Agriculture.

Sw,—I hare the honour to gubmit for your approval, Bulletin No. 10, Dairy Com-
miiaioner's Series, entitled ' Creamery Cold Storage.'

This bulletin ia intended to supply a demand for" information which comes from
creamery owners, concerning the construction and management of creamery cold
storages. Much advancement has been made in knowledge concerning cold storaga
during the past few years, and especially in that branch of the subject which deals
with insidation. The plans and recommendations of a few years ago can now be eon •

siderably revised, and in some respecto to the advanUge of the builder.

The data secured from the results of recent experiments conducted by this branch
of your department, with various materials and combinations of materials, used for
the purpose of insulation, enable us to recommend a rather cheaper, and simpler, con-
struction than has hitherto been considered advisable We hope thus to encourage
much improvement in the cold storage at Canadian creameries. The imporUnoe of
efficient cold storage at our creameries cannot be over-eetimtited.

I beg to recommend that this bulletin be printed for general distribution.

I have the honour to be^ air.

Your obedient servant.

J. A. RUDDICK,
Dairy Commuaioner.

Ottawa, Ont., March 16, 1906.
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